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       CITY OF SPRINGVILLE 

CITY COUNCIL 

REGULAR MEETING  

January 4, 2018 6:00 p.m. 

ROLL CALL: 

Present: Members: Wayne Tucker, David Jones, Mayor William Isley, Sherry Reaves, Katrina 

Hennings, Tim Walker 

 

Absent: Herbert Toles 

 

Mayor William Isley called the regular meeting to order and gave the invocation.  David Jones led the 

Pledge of Allegiance. 

Amendments to Agenda 

 David Jones made a motion to amend the agenda to include discussion of fire truck repairs.  

Wayne Tucker seconded the motion. All voted aye.  

 

Minutes of December 18 Regular Meeting 

 Wayne Tucker made a motion to approve the minutes of the December 18 regular meeting.  

Sherry Reaves seconded the motion. All voted aye.   

 

Don Leopard-Removal of Speed Breaker on Robinson Street 

 Don Leopard requested that a speed breaker located on Robinson Street very near the 

intersection of Pine Street be removed.  Chief Crapet and Earl Peoples said that the speed breaker no 

longer serves any purpose since stop signs were installed at the intersection after installation of the speed 

breaker.  Wayne Tucker made a motion to have the speed breaker removed using a milling machine.  

Katrina Hennings seconded the motion. All voted aye.  

 

Fire Truck Repair 

 Chief Richard Harvey presented an estimate from Brindlee Mountain Fire Apparatus for repairs 

to truck 553 in the amount of $2800.00.  David Jones made a motion to approve the repair.  Wayne 

Tucker seconded the motion. All voted aye.  

Mayor’s Report 

 Department heads gave reports. 

 The council asked James Hill to prepare social media and press policies for consideration. 

 Mayor William Isley introduced Ellen House and Ann Underwood who are serving on the 

Beautification Board and thanked them for their efforts. 

 Mayor William Isley recognized An Sargent for her work with the Farmers Market. 

 Mayor William Isley thanked 180 Church for their assistance with Chief Lyle’s retirement 

luncheon, congratulated Katrina Hennings on completion of the Certified Municipal Official program, 

announced that applications for police chief would be accepted until February 28, and announced 

council work sessions to be held on January 9 at 8:00 a.m. and on January 18 at 5:00 p.m. 

 

With no further business to come before the council, David Jones made a motion to adjourn. Wayne 

Tucker seconded the motion. All voted aye. Motion passed. 

 

 

Attest: 

_________________________________  ___________________________________ 

City Clerk      Mayor 


